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Thank you, Chair,
Hungary welcomes the delegation of Thailand and thanks for the presentation of their national report. 
Hungary commends Thailand’s efforts concerning the elimination of violence against women, including measures aiming at preventing and tackling sexual harassment at the workplace and awareness-raising in the field of crime prevention and criminal justice.  
In this respect, Hungary recommends that Thailand further strengthen its efforts regarding the provision of essential services and of support to victims of sexual and gender-based violence.
Hungary welcomes that Thailand prioritizes mental health of youth and persons with disabilities, with special regard to the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, and recommends that Thailand uphold this approach.
Hungary wishes the delegation of Thailand a successful review.
Thank you.
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